



NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST


Thursday, July 14, 2022


4:00 PM

TOWNSHIP HALL 46425 TYLER ROAD


In compliance with State Election Law 168 Section 798, a Public Accuracy Test 
will be conducted on Thursday, July 14 at 4:00 p.m. in the Township Hall, 
46425 Tyler Road, Belleville, Michigan.  The Public Accuracy Test is conducted 
to demonstrate the program and computer that will be used to tabulate the 
results of the election, counts the votes in the manner prescribed by law for the 
Primary Election to be held Tuesday, August 2, 2022.  Said meeting is open to 
the public and any concerned citizens may attend.  The Charter Township of 
Van Buren will provide, in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
reasonable accommodations with advance notice to the Clerk’s Office, 
734.699.8909.


Leon Wright

Township Clerk



